
       ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 16th October 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

What a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy! 

 

R.I.O.T – Running Is Our Therapy!  

The staff at St Uny have been very busy over the past few months! 

After wanting to find a way to get fit and enhance staff wellbeing, a 

group of staff started the ‘Couch to 5k’ challenge in June. Since 

completing the challenge the running hasn’t stopped! September 

saw lots of our runners register for ‘Race At Your Pace’ and ran over 

35 miles across the month, this has increased to 50 miles for October. 

Well done to all of the staff members who have taken up and  

continued running!  

 

 

Harvest Celebration Reminder 

We are absolutely loving all of the photos and descriptions we have received so 

far. Please keep sending them in – the deadline is Monday. We will be revealing 

the finished project towards the end of next week. Thank you to those who have 

already sent in tins of food for us to donate to the local food bank. These can be 

handed in to Class Teachers or to Mr Hoskins on the main gate each morning.  

 

Children In Need – Friday 13th November  

The annual ‘Children In Need’ fundraising event takes place on  

Friday 13th November this year. Due to the on-going Covid-19  

restrictions we have had to adapt our fundraising plans for this year. 

We will be holding a ‘spotty’ non-uniform day where it would be 

great if children could come to school wearing something spotty. 

We will also be holding a ‘get active’ sponsored event to raise  

money. More details will be shared in the next couple of weeks.  

 

Parents Evenings – How Will They Work? 

This is usually the time of year where we arrange our first parent consultations with you all. 

Due to the on-going Covid-19 restrictions we will have to conduct our meetings  

differently this year. All parents will receive a parent consultation over the phone during 

November, more information on how this is going to work will be sent out soon!  

 

For all of the latest news and updates, please check out the St Uny CE Academy Face-

book page: https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/ 

Mr Hoskins - Head of School 



THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 

Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from 

each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values 

(friendship, forgiveness or trust) or this half term’s learning power 

‘Empathy and Listening’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 ‘Respect’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Respect’ in Collective Worship and each 

week in classes.  

Attendance—our target for overall  

attendance is 96% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tehidy 98.3% Zennor 98.6% Wheal Dream 96.5% 

Kynance 98% Godrevy 96.6% Morvah 99.7% 

Poldark 96% Mousehole 87.8% Whole School 96.7% 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2020-21 

 

Friday 23rd October 2020 

Friends of St Uny AGM 7pm 

Mon 26th Oct—Fri 30th Oct 2020 

Half term 

Friday 20th November 2020 

Wizard of Oz Panto 

Tues 24th—Thurs 26th November 2020 

Book Fair 

Monday 21st Dec—Fri 1st Jan 

Christmas holidays 

Monday 4th January 2021 

Inset day 

Friday 12th February 2021 

Inset day 

Mon 15th Feb—Fri 19th Feb 2021 

Half term 

Fri 2nd April—Fri 16th April 2021 

Easter Holidays 

Friday 30th April 2021 

Inset day 

Monday 3rd May 2021 

Bank Holiday 

Friday 28th May 2021 

Inset day 

Mon 31st May—Fri 4th June 2021 

Half term 

Monday 7th June 2021 

Inset day 
Friday 23rd July 2021 

Break up for the summer 

Any third party activity undertaken based 

upon information displayed on this newslet-

ter is strictly at your own personal risk.  St 

Uny Academy is not liable for any losses, 

injury and/or damages incurred as a result 

of such third party activity. 

Kitchen scales and newspapers plea 

Do you have any kitchen scales you 

no longer want (not digital 

ones) that we could use for 

maths?  Also, Ron and Harry, 

the guinea pigs would love any old 

newspapers please.  Thank you!  


